
 

27th April 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week, we have been planting our seeds and carrying out 

scientific investigations to see what the best environment is for 

seed germination. The children have learnt how to carry out a 

fair test, using independent and dependent variables.  

On Thursday, we had a visit from Mr John Lloyd, who talked to 

us about life on a farm during the 1940s. The children were 

fascinated about farm life and studied the photos from his 

PowerPoint closely. He taught us about life at school and the 

toys he would play with back then.  

 

    

He finished with the a sing song which mesmerised the children 

so much that they were completely oblivious that it was then 

their lunch time! A wonderful visitor. 


